TOWN OF PLYMOUTH

Plymouth DPW Salt Shed

47 Hillside Ave., Terryville, CT 06786

Bid Opening:
February 20, 2020 — 3:00 p.m.
Town Hall Assembly Room
80 Main Street
Terryville, CT 06786
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Town Of Plymouth

Invitation to Bid
PLYMOUTH DPW SALT SHED

The Town of Plymouth will accept sealed bids for the construction of a new Salt Shed located at 42
Hillside Ave., Terryville, CT.

Bids are to be submitted to the Town of Plymouth Public Works Dept., 80 Main St., Terryville, CT
06786 in a sealed envelope and marked “PLYMOUTH DPW SALT SHED” until February 20, 2020 at
3:00 p.m. at which time they will be publicly opened and read aloud.

Documents are available at the Town of Plymouth Public Works Dept., Monday through Friday
between 9:00 and 4:00 p.m. For further information call (860} 585-4030. Any questions regarding
this proposal are to be submitted in writing by February 12, 2020 by 4:00 p.m. and directed to
Charles Wiegert, Director of Public Works, 80 Main St., Terryville, CT.

There will be a mandatory pre-bid meeting on February 11, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. at the Town of
Plymouth Highway Garage located at 42 Hillside Ave., Terryville, CT 06786.

The Town reserves the right to waive technical defects in the bids; and to reject any bid which does
not conform to the terms and conditions described in the bid documents, to accept or reject any
part of any bid; or to reject any or all bids if it deems it in the best interest of the town.

Dated this 29" day of January, 2020

Charles Wiegert, Director of Public Works




